Guidelines for Tennis Clinic Participation at Valley Church

1.

All participants must have a registration card (please print neatly and clearly)
completely filled out, front and back, and signed on the back. PLEASE
remember your e-mail and contact phone number while your child is at the
clinic. This is for emergency purposes.

. All kids must have a parent or guardian check them in and out at the

registration table. Please DO NOT drop them off and pick them up in the
parking lot. They are signed in by computer and then must put on a name tag.

. All kids must have a parent or guardian pick them up after the clinic at the

tennis courts, not the parking lot.

All kids must be dropped off and picked up ON TIME. Those arriving 15
minutes late will not be allowed in the clinic that day and have to come back
for next clinic.

. All kids must be at least 7 YEARS OLD and mature enough to listen to

instructions, follow the rules, and behave in the clinic for safety purposes.

Once an adult or child advances in their skills, they will be moved up to the
next court and level by the coach.



